Canvas Announcement
San Felipe Del Rio CISD will be implementing Zoom Single Sign On (SSO) on January 6, 2021.  Creation of student accounts  in Zoom will be done by Technology Department.  If you have an existing account using your district email, it will need to be converted to a Zoom SSO account.  For instructions on how to convert your account or how to sign in to Zoom SSO please click here.  If you have any issues with account please contact Technology Help Desk at (830) 778-4357.

Implementation Schedule
Canvas Announcement – January 4 – 5, 2021
Del Rio Middle School – January 6, 2021
Del Rio High School; Early College High School; Blended Academy and SGLC - January 7, 2021
Del Rio Freshman School – January 8, 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]San Felipe Memorial Middle School – January 11, 2021
